August 2021

Just a quick note to remind everyone that entries are due by
Wednesday, August 25" @ 9 pm. If you are entering the Futurity
class, please do so by texting Kim your entry.

The Futurity class will be held at the end of the day after all weekend
classes are completed. Itis a 3 show series and you must show all 3
times to be eligible for the Futurity buckle. The entry fee is $200,
there are 3 cows per cutter and there is a jackpot. So for $200 you
get 3 cows, chance at jackpot money and a chance at a really nice
buckle. That's a lot of a $200 entry fee so if you have an eligible,
enter with Kim.

I checked with Clint and the weather is going to cooperate and so
long as the air quality isn't awful, we're good to go.

There will not be concessions so plan to bring your own lunch. Janie
Larson advises there will be circuit awards to class winners.

You may or may not see me at the show as Greg & I continue to
recover from COVID. Although we are no longer contagious and clear
to go back out and rejoin society, it's not quite that easy. How I hate
to miss our first ever little Futurity class but it is what it is.

We are going into the time of year when the cattle really start to get
good with the cooler weather so plan to attend. We are quickly
approaching the end of the season so take advantage of every
opportunity to enjoy your saddle time.



